
 

 

Regulatory Circular RG13-030 

Date:  February 25, 2013 

To:  Trading Permit Holders 
From:  Business Development Division 
RE:  Discontinuation of CBOE iSpreads Facility 
 

  CBOE has previously made available an iSpreads spread order facility through technology 
provided by LiquidPoint under which users were required to route to CBOE spread orders that were 
generated or managed by the iSpreads system.  CBOE has discontinued this facility of the Exchange 
effective at the close of trading on February 22, 2013.  It is our understanding that, independent of the 
discontinued facility, LiquidPoint intends to continue to make the iSpreads system available to users who 
trade on the Exchange. 
 
Additional Information: 
 

Questions regarding this circular may be directed to Andy Lowenthal at (312) 786-7180 or 
lowenthl@cboe.com. 
 
 


